
Windsor Fair Camping 
Refund/Credit Policy 

 

If you are unable to join us as planned, you may request a refund of the fees 
paid or a credit toward your stay the following year. Refunds or credits are 
subject to the following.  

• Notification that you will be unable to attend must be made at least 24 
hours in advance of scheduled arrival as campsites are in high 
demand. 

 
• No refunds will be issued for early departures.  
 
• Refund or credit requests must be made in writing and mailed to: 

Dennis A Strout, 543 Windsor Road, South China, ME 04358. 
 

• Refund or credit requests should be submitted as soon as possible but 
must be postmarked by no later than September 15th 
(regardless of the ending date of the Fair).   

  
• Your refund request will be forwarded to the Office of the Treasurer 

where it will be reviewed and processed. 
 
 
Refunds or credit requests which do not meet the prior notification 
requirement will be considered only if an “emergency” situation is deemed to 
have existed that precluded prior notification.   This type of request must be 
fully detailed and will be handled on a “case by case” basis by the Executive 
Committee of the Fair. 

 
 
 

 


